From: Thomas Quinn

To: Public Comment
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Former Juvenile Hall
Date: Monday, June 22, 2020 11:11:20 AM

Is not the former juvenile hall facility being used as the Lake County Probation Department's
Day Reporting Center?

Sent from ProtonMail, Swiss-based encrypted email.


mailto:tcquinn@protonmail.com
mailto:PublicComment@lakecountyca.gov
https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/h4W0CQWRp4hkX4xfxjFy_?domain=protonmail.com

